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December 13, 2019 

 

Ontario Energy Board Sent by courier and by email to: boardsec@oeb.ca 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

  

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: Imperial Oil Limited Application Number EB-2019-007 for Leave to Construct – 

Waterdown to Finch Project (the "Project") 
 

 

Please find enclosed two copies of a brief of documents the City of Toronto ("Toronto") 

anticipates referring to in its submissions, as well as an additional USB copy. Filing via RESS 

will follow. 

 

Pursuant to Procedural Order 6, Toronto will be filing written submissions subsequent to 

Imperial Oil ("Imperial)'s Argument-in-Chief. As such, and given that Imperial has also advised 

that it will be filing updated consultation logs and information, Toronto reserves the right to file 

additional documents. 

 

Toronto will make the brief available to the parties via a separate electronic file transfer. 

 

Yours truly,  

 
Nicholas Rolfe 

City of Toronto, Legal Services 


